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Present this card for 
10% OFF 

your purchase  
 

**cash and checks only** 

The Greenhouse will be closing for the season on May 30th 

Due to COVID-19, we will offer drive through shopping only.  Sample 

plants will be outside for viewing.  You will complete an order form 

and pay from the comfort of your car.  We will bring the plants you 

ordered to your vehicle for loading.   
 

We apologize for any inconvenience. We simply want to keep everyone safe 

while you shop for your vegetable and flower plants. 
 

Subject to change without notice.  Due to the ever evolving situation we may have to make changes in 
order to remain compliant with orders from the State of Illinois, Federal Government and CDC.  

 
 
 For flower pictures and 

pricing, please visit our 
webpage 

www.thearcirq.org  

http://www.thearcirq.org/


 


